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2023-2024 Safe Employee Recognition:

The Safe Employee Recognition Campaign—Because You Matter—proudly
recognizes and rewards employees with exceptional commitment to safety.
This initiative honors those individuals who have gone above and beyond
to ensure a safe working environment, whether by helping colleagues avoid
injuries, consistently reminding others of safe practices, or routinely
wearing proper protective equipment. Their dedication protects themselves
and fosters a culture of safety within our organization.

We are delighted to announce the recipients of the 2023-2024 Safe
Employee Honor Roll Recognition. These exemplary individuals have set a
high standard through their remarkable actions and steadfast commitment
to safety:

e Nicomedes Melendez, Custodian at Flores Elementary, has been a
vigilant advocate for safety, ensuring that every corner of the school
is a secure place for students and staff.

e Guadalupe Estrada, Cafeteria Manager at Morales Junior High, has
demonstrated extraordinary leadership by maintaining a safe and
hygienic environment and safeguarding the health and well-being of
the school community.

Please join us in congratulating Nicomedes Melendez and Guadalupe
Estrada for their outstanding contributions to workplace safety. Because
you matter, your efforts do not go unnoticed. Thank you for making our
workplace a safer place for everyone.



